Kenai Peninsula Borough Office of the Borough Mayor

MEMORANDUM

TO:

Brent Johnson, Assembly President

Members of the Kenai Peninsula Borough Assembly

FROM:

Charlie Pierce, Kenai Peninsula Borough Mayor

DATE:

July 20, 2022

RE:

Appointments to the Emergency Services Communications Center

Advisory Board

In accordance with KPB2.60.040(B), appointments from the borough to the Emergency Services Communications Center Advisory Board are appointed by the Mayor and confirmed by the Assembly. The following appointments are forwarded to the Assembly for consideration and confirmation:

9-1-1 Dispatch Center

Central Emergency Service Area

Tammy Goggia-Cockrell
Chief Roy Browning

Deputy Chief Dan Grimes, Alternate

Nikiski Fire Service Area

Vlad Glushkov

Thank you for your consideration.